
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Milligan and Mrs Husted’s Message 

We have had a lovely week here in school 

The children are busy planning for their Lenten Acts of Service, as 
well as soaking up all that new knowledge across our curriculum. Do 
keep up to date with what is happening in school on a daily basis via 
our school ’X’ page (formally known as Twitter) - @stwilfridrc  

It was wonderful to see so many parents able to join us at Parents’ 
Evening—it is so important that home and school collaborate, work-
ing together for the benefit of our children.  

Two of our Year 5 children this week, Catalin and Hannah, visited 
St Peter’s Secondary school this week and joined other children 
from our OLAAS Academy in an RE workshop—this is a great way 
to build our strength as a Catholic MAC Community . Thankyou chil-
dren for being excellent role models for St Wilfrid’s and for bring-
ing back your learning for your year group.  

. 

Lots of messages in the newsletter this week, again—have a 
scroll down and find out what has been happening and what is 
happening in the coming weeks! Please note that some event 
dates need to change, from time to time, due to unforeseen 

circumstances.  
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Our Mission:  

We strive to  

follow Christ example, 

to always do our best. 



 

 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

Attendance—Target 95% 

Class % 
 RDG 93.7 
 RBB 95.3 

 1DS 90 

 1P 95.4 

 2G 96.5 

 2M 98 

 3CM 90 

 3G 87.8 

 4C 93.8 

 4S 87.3 

 5P 97 

 5B 93.2 

 6G 93.6 

 6W 90 

Whole school 

 

 

 

93% 

Classes achieving at and above 95% overall 

These classes all get a sweet treat  

RBB, 1P, 2G, 2M, 5P. 

A much better week for attendance! Well done! 

If class teachers are  

concerned about your child’s 

 attendance they will speak to you in the first in-
stance and  work with you to put 

something in place to improve this 

Termly  

Pupils will get a certificate it they achieve  95% and above attendance. Autumn Term certificates will be coming out 
next week! 

One term of 95% bronze certificate 

Two terms of 95% silver certificate  

Three terms of 95% gold certificate 

REMINDER : TERM TIME HOLIDAYS WILL NOT BE AUTHORISED 



 

The God who Speaks 
 

We shared our online Liturgy led by OneLife Music. We heard about shining the light of God 
 
 

           MINI MISSION 

Let the light of the Lord guide our words and actions: show Racism the 
Red Card         

Virtues of the Half Term 

And  

Catholic Social Teachings 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term the children are trying to be faith-
filled in their beliefs and hopeful for the future. 
Each class has chosen their Act of Service for Lent, 
some of which support the poor and vulnerable. By 
doing this we hope to provide them with a better 
future 

Infants Juniors 

Amna (2M) Bernice (3G) 

Fundamental British Values 
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Mutual respect and tolerance  
This week the children’s mini mission was to greet every-
one with a generous heart. Through our actions and words 
we try to treat everyone how we would like to be treated. 
Every child has the right to say what they think (Article 
13)  but we need to be respectful in what we are saying.  

 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 

best 

Catholic Life and Mission 

Catholic Schools’ Pupil Profile : Values 



 

Teacher Days for Academic year 2023-24 

  Monday 4th September 2023  
  Friday 29th September 2023 

  Friday 27th October 2023  
  Monday 19th February 2024  

  Monday 22nd July 2024  
 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 
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Dates for your Diary 

Date Event (more dates will be added as fi-
nalised, so please continue to check) 

February 
29th 

Reception Fire Service visit 

March 4th Attendance Prize week 

March 5th Reception Class Assembly  

March 20th Autism Awareness Coffee Morning 
9am 

March 6th Occupational Therapy Parent Work-
shop—time 9am 

MARCH 7th Parent Arts and Craft Café—Hodge 
Hill Arts Forum . CHANGE OF DATE 

March 12th Coffee Morning and Book Sale in 
school library—10am NOTE CHANGE 
OF TIME DUE TO BOOK LEADER’S 

March 12th Reception Parent Workshop 

19th March Class photos 

19th March Year 5 MAC Maths Challenge 

20th March SEND coffee morning  - 9am 

18th March Year 3 ‘Bake off’ NOTE CHANGE OF 
DATE 

18th March Attendance Prize Week 

April  Year 3 Reconciliation. Final date to be 
confirmed 

June 15th  Year 3 First Holy Communion 9:30am 

Special Event for 
Reception Parents 
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We strive to follow Christ’s 
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A message from Miss Hunt 

Is your child having difficulty regulating their emotions at home or school?  

 Do they struggle to sit still or complete chosen activities? 

 Are they lively and unfocussed? Are they a dare devil who craves danger?  

Are they a child who has to touch objects/people and constantly fiddle with things?  

If any of these sound familiar you may benefit from attending our Occupational Therapy 
workshop; this will be an opportunity to gain strategies and advice to support your child's 

sensory needs at home. 

  If you have any further questions please contact Miss Hunt.  
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A message from Mrs Dunleavy 
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A message from Year 3 
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Ready, Respectful and Safe 
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Awards 

Each week, our children will be awarded certificates/trophies in Celebration Assembly .  

This is a celebration of their God given talents and skills!  

Please send in any awards they have achieved outside of school.  

RBB  Chisara 

RDG  Edward 

1DS  Alan 

1P  Grace 

2G  Keyaan 

2M  Alessia 

3G  Abubakr 

3CM  Delia 

4C  Diaraye 

4S  Gracie 

5B  Sam 

5P  Xaiya 

6G  Lottie 

6W  Mohib 

Wise Owl  Malaika 

Sports’ Award  Lewis (1P) 

Music Award  Kyce (2M) 

Reading Award  Sefora  

Lunchtime  Amiolaoluwa (RBB),Eesa (3CM) and 
Nursery 



 

During Half Term, we entered the season of Lent 

This is a time of reflection , becoming an even better version of ourselves . 

We prepare for the sacrifice that Jesus made—his life. He showed his love for the world and that 
He was truly the Son of God. 

It is a time of Prayer, Almsgiving and Fasting 

We will be carting our Acts of Service for those who need our help 

EVERY FRIDAY DURING LENT WILL BE A NON UNIFORM DAY IN EXCHANGE FOR £1 , IN   
ORDER TO RAISE FUNDS FOR CAFOD AND FR HUDSON’S  - TWO CHARITIES WHO CARRY 

OUT WONDERFUL WORK  

https://www.fatherhudsons.org.uk/ 

https://cafod.org.uk/ 

Each class will be carrying out their own Act of Service, doing something good for a group in 
need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 
 

In our behaviour, we are  

Ready, Respectful and Safe 

Our School Mission: 

We strive to follow Christ’s 
example, to always do our 
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LENT 

Nursery TBC TBC 

Reception Teddy-Rose Foun-
dation 

Ward End Cats Pro-
tection  

Raffle and crafter-
noon 

Dress like a cat 

Year 1 Birmingham Dogs’ 
Home 

Movie afternoon and 
dog visit 

Year 2 Home Start Bir-
mingham 

Raising awareness 
and wear your pyja-

Year 3 Help Harry Help 
Others 

‘Bake Off’  

Year 4 RSPCA Hamper 

Year 5 Caflo Food Bank Food Collection 

Year 6 Orphans in need Fundraising  



 

 

Our Composer of the Half Term is      
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A message from Miss McCoy : Composer of the Half Term 

 

Get up off a that thing  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=1_uNMy20qAI 

 



 

 

 
 
 

• An important artist from the USA. 
• Born on 22nd December 1960.  
• His parents split up when he was young and he mainly lived with his dad because 
his mum was sometimes unwell. 
• From a young age, Jean-Michel enjoyed art.   
• Created his own drawings of his favourite cartoon characters, comics and biblical 
scenes.  
• When he was seven years old, Jean-Michel and his friend (Marc) created their 

own children’s book. 
 
 
In 1967, Jean-Michel was knocked over by a car. He had to have an operation and spent a long time in hos-
pital. To help pass the time, Jean-Michel’s mum gave him a book used by doctors to learn more about the 

human body. Jean-Michel copied lots of the pictures from the book.  
 

When he was 17, he started creating graffiti art under the tag SAMO, and quickly became famous, ap-
pearing on TV and magazines.  By 21, he started painting and his work was displayed in art galleries. He 

used oil pastels, crayon, spray paint and pencil. He liked to collage ideas together. 
 
 

 

 

   Competition: 

Many of Jean-Michel’s paintings featured cartoon-like figures. 
They were created using bright colours and sometimes had crowns. 

Create your own cartoon figure (you may want to put a crown on it! You could create your own 
graffiti by using chalk and drawing on the ground outside. Chalk soon wears away but you 

could take a photo of your art so that it will last forever) 
Entries will be displayed in the hall and the winner will win an art set!!  

SPECIAL EXTENDED DEADLINE  FOR ENTRIES—15TH MARCH 
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   A message from Miss Gripton: Artist of the Half Term 

Jean-Michel 
Basquiat  

John-Michael didn't go to art college, he just took inspiration from things around him. He 
was inspired by diversity and lots of his later work explores the power and vulnerability of 

various groups of people who have been at risk of discrimination or oppressed. 
 

He travelled the world showing his art and became friends with famous artists and created 
a painting with Andy Warhol.  

 
Within a few years he was making 1 million dollars a year selling his paint-
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A message from Mrs Gazey 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Mrs Gazey led an assembly for Key Stage 2, to learn about Racism and the ways 
that we can make sure that this is something that doesn’t happen at St Wilfrid’s! We heard 

from some premier league footballers who are     campaigning to inform and inspire the 
youth of the UK with their “No ROOM FOR RACISM” campaign! Mrs Gazey has already had 
some entries for the Anti racism poster and acrostic poem competition! Look out for chil-

dren wearing the say no to racism badges around school. You can learn more about the ways 
that some of the most well known professional footballers are supporting 

this     campaign here; 

                    https://plprimarystars.com/resources/nrfr-racism-inclusion 

https://plprimarystars.com/resources/nrfr-racism-inclusion
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A message from Ms Brown and Mrs Dunleavy: Reading 

           

Our Spotlight Author the Week is Year 3’s Author 

       Maisie Chan 

 

Maisie Chan is children's author whose debut novel 
DANNY CHUNG DOES NOT DO MATHS won 
the Jhalak Prize and the Branford Boase Award in 2022.  

Her latest novel KEEP DANCING, LIZZIE CHU is out now and is 
longlisted for the Diverse Book Awards 2023.  

Masie is a UK writer born in Birmingham of Chinese descent.  she 
works to support and encourage writers of East and Southeast 

Asian descent in the U.K. She lives , currently, in Glasgow 

She has a dog called Miko who has big eyes.  
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And finally... 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mrs Milligan, Mrs Husted and all the Staff 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Heavenly Father, As I enter another week of my Len-
ten journey, guide me to the path that leads to you. 
Fill my heart with gratitude, patience, strength, and 
peace as I strive to become the best version of my-

self .  
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Holiday Clubs 
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District Football Trials 


